

Dear SWRB,

The drought in California is severe with no end in sight. It is time to stop playing nice with clueless citizens who needlesly waste water mostly on their landscaping. City governments are also just as guilty for wasting water on city landscaped medians. Cities that don't cut their usage by 20% should be fined along with private homeowners that continue to water their lawns. Any new residential homes or apartment complexes should be required to install low flush or dual flush toilets. Ban the sale of toilets that are not low flush (less than 2 gallons per flush) in California. Ban cities from planting turf on public medians (plant artificial turf or drought resistant native plants).

Be tough on Californians before it is too late!

Sincerely, Brian Ong Riverside, Ca